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March 24,1994

Mr. Leif J. Norrholm, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch
Division of Reactor Inspection and

Licensee Performance
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

References: 1) December 16,1993, NRC Letter Concerning Boeing Computer
Services (Docket 99900902)

2) January 25,1994, Wyle Response, Same Subject

Dear Mr. Norrholm:

Wyle has completed the evaluation discussed in reference 2 above which con 6rms our initial
assessment of no impact on any past nuclear work due to the error notices received from
Boeing Computer Services. Our review included an evaluation for each of our operating
divisions with a final review by our Quality Assurance Department. Our conclusions are
summarized as follows:

.

1) GTSTRUDL has never been used by Wyle for quali6 cation of nuclear safety
related equipment. '

2) NUPIPE-H has never been used by Wyle.
3) ANSYS has not been used by Wyle through Boeing Computer Services for

qualification of nuc! car c.afety related equipment.

If there are any further questions, please address them to the undersigned.

Sincerely,

WYLE LABORATORES
Eastern Operations

[f''

I ward W. Smith
Director, Contracts and Purchasing
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